	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District IV Agricultural Education Field Advisor, Mindy Bunselmeyer

	SUMMARY OF May 2005  ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance –  12 schools, 12 visits, 14 teachers,  4 Administrators               
	 
	 
	 
	 

	· Armstrong High School 

· Beecher City High School

· Catlin High School
· Charleston High School

· Dieterich High School

· Georgetown Ridgefarm High School

· Gibson Melvin Sibly High School 
· Mt. Zion High School                            
· Oakwood High School                       
· Sangamon Valley High School  
· Urbana High School

· VOTEC                            
	      
	
	
	

	

	II. Workshops Conducted --  2 workshops, 50 participants

	· Playmates Preschool – 36

· UIUC Ag Ed Students – 14
	
	
	
	

	
	

	III. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 9
	 
	 

	
	
	
	

	· FCAE Staff Meeting, FFA Center - Springfield
· AITC SIA Coordination Meeting - Bloomington
· ICTELI Meeting webcast – Springfield
· FCAE Website Meeting – Springfield
· UIUC Ag Ed Student Teacher Meeting – Urbana
· Monticello High School FFA Banquet - Monticello
· TEAM Ag Ed Meeting – Springfield
· mAGic Kit Revision Meeting – Springfield

· District 3 & 4 Ag Literacy Coordinators Meeting - Decatur
	
	
	

	IV.  Other Activities -- 9

	
	
	
	
	

	· Return emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Conducted on site technical assistance visits

· Worked on mAGic kits

· Prepared materials for ICTELI

· Prepared for Summer Ag Institutes

· Prepared for District 3 & 4 Ag Literacy Meeting

· Prepared for District 4 Summer Workshop

· Worked with PAQ Interactive on website development

· Facilitated Budget amendments
	
	
	
	

	 V.  Miles Traveled  --1584

	
	
	
	
	

	VI. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	The highlight of the month 30 of my 58 schools have their graduate Surveys complete and that deadline isn’t until September 30, I am happy to see many of my teachers way ahead of the game.  The Institute for Construction Education is offering a summer welding course J27 through July 1, 2005 at $362.00 per teacher.  SIA planning is going well and I have many dates booked.  The mAGic kit meeting was very productive and the Dairy Kit is near completion.  We have set another meeting for July 7 to finalize the plant and soils kits.  Most of my May time and energy concentrated on working with Luis Rund of PAQ Interactive on FCAE’s focus for the website revision and revising the mAGic kits. Currently District 4 has 3 openings with interviews for those positions taking place at this time, I hope to have them filled before the IAVAT conference.  5 prior openings in District 4 have been filled, I am looking forward to working with these new teachers.  
	
	
	
	

	

	

	

	

	


